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November 30, 2008
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:
 

FRITZ'S POLKA BAND TO PERFORM AGAIN AT "SHARE A CARING CHRISTMAS!"
 

Jagermeister-sponsored, Fritz's Polka Band (FPB) from Verona, NY will perform again at WMCR's "Share 

A Caring Christmas" on Saturday, December 6th at 10:15am.  This annual holiday event is being held at Nye Ford 

(Genesee St.) in Oneida, NY.  
 

"My band has been part of this great charitable event for many years now," said Fritz Scherz, band 

leader of FPB.  "Carol Neveu (of WMCR) and her colleagues that help with this event do a tremendous job 

coordinating everything.  We're always honored to be part of a great family oriented event like this.  The guys in 

FPB encourage adults and children to attend, and to bring a gift or two that can be distributed to some of the needy 

families."  
Fritz's Polka Band has been performing for over 30 years, and made history in 1999, when they became the 
first polka band to perform at a Woodstock Festival in Rome, NY.  On September 15, 2007, FPB made history 
again by becoming the first polka band to perform at the Metropolitan Club in New York City.  FPB has made 16 
recordings.  FPB even appears on "The Manchurian Candidate" DVD which was released in July 2004.  FPB recently 

won an Upper State Independent Award in the “International” category, in Syracuse, NY.

For more information on this event, including a list of other performers, contact WMCR at:  (315) 363-

6050.  For more info on FPB, go to:  www.fritzspolkaband.com and/or www.jagermusic.com/fritzspolkaband.
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